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SMMC GH NOTICE TO CONTRACTOR - INVITATION TO BID 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS

INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 
Southern Maine Community College is conducting a competitive bid 
process for a 2-Bay Horticulture Greenhouse at their Midcoast Campus in 

Brunswick, Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of 
General Services in Augusta at 2:00 p.m. November 19, 2024.

The project includes modifications to an existing parking lot to receive a 
new pre-manufactured 2-bay greenhouse comprised of an aluminum frame 
with polycarbonate wall and roof panels, anchored to a concrete foundation 
and slab. Sitework includes new asphalt walkways, grass area, reworked 
parking lot and underground sewer line, water line, an electrical transformer 
with conduit and wire from the street, on-site propane tank and pipe, and 
conduit from the existing adjacent building for internet fiber connections.   
 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.


